
 

 

FULL COMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 

January 31, 2024 

TO: Members, Committee on House Administration 

  

FROM: Bryan Steil, Chairman, Committee on House Administration 

 

SUBJECT: Full Committee Hearing, “American Confidence in Elections: Confronting 

Zuckerbucks, Private Funding of Election Administration.” 

 

 

On Wednesday, February 7, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. ET, the Committee on House 

Administration will hold a full committee hearing titled “American Confidence in 

Elections: Confronting Zuckerbucks, Private Funding of Election Administration.” The 

hearing will take place in room 1310 of the Longworth House Office Building.  

 

If you need assistance, please contact Kristen Monterroso, Legislative Clerk, at (202) 

225-8281.  

 

For media inquiries, please contact Grace White, Communications Director, at 

Grace.White@mail.house.gov or 202-225-8281. 
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